
 
 

Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 

Station 9W081, 9th Floor, 

200 Kent Street, 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6        July 04, 2017 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

 

 

 

Subject:  ITT Invitation to Tender No. FP802-170024  

Oshawa Harbour – Foundations and New Range  

 

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 
 
Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum (#3) is issued to advise bidders that the 

Department is formerly cancelling the above-noted Invitation to Tender FP802-170024 due to many corrections 

and updates required to Statement of Work and Drawings. 

 

The Department will be issuing a new invitation for this project in the near future. 

  

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

(Original signed by) 

 

Beverly Shawana 

Senior Contracting Officer, 

Financial & Materials Management Operations 

 

 

  


